
Non-denominational church services are held every 
Saturday morning at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. 
Catholic Mass will be held the first Monday of each 
month. For February, Mass will be on February 5th at 
11:00 a.m. in the front community area. There will also 
be a non-denominational bible study group that will 
meet in the dining room every Thursday at 6:15 p.m. 

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is 

held the third Tuesday of each month. This month the 

meeting will be on Tuesday, February 20th at 9:00 a.m. 

in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask 

questions and give suggestions. We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

Village Happenings 

Super Bowl February 4th 

We will be watching the Super bowl this year in the front 

community area. The Philadelphia Eagles will take on the 

New England Patriots at U.S. Bank Stadium in 

Minneapolis at 5:30 p.m. Please come to root on your 

favorite team or just sit and visit with others. Snacks 

and drinks will be provided. 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 
Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every 
Thursday in February to draw for lab work. The 
technician will come to your apartment first thing in the 
morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you 
need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We 
hope that everyone is benefitting from this service. 
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Movie Night February 7th and 23rd 
The Village will be having our monthly “movie nights” in 
the front community area on February 7th and 23rd at 
6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. 
If you have any suggestions on a movie for these nights, 
please see Kelsey in advance. The movies for these 
nights will be announced at a later date. 



Rules of the Road Class February 5th 

Illinois Secretary of State will be at The Village on February 5th from 10:00-

11:30 a.m. in the dining room for their Rules of the Road Review Class. The 

Rules of the Road Review Course in designed to give drivers-especially senior 

citizens and persons with disabilities-the knowledge and confidence needed 

to renew or obtain a driver’s license. This class will be open to the public, so 

if you know of anyone that could benefit from this class, please invite them! 

There will be no exercise on this day. 
Blood Pressure Screening February 12th 
Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village on February 12th at 2:00 p.m. for their 
monthly blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the 
dining room to get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you. 

McLintock’s Trip February 21st 
The Village is please to announce that we will be taking a trip on February 
21st to McLintock’s in Standard City for lunch for any residents that would 
like to join us! We will be leaving around 11:00 a.m. Each resident will be 
responsible for the cost of their meal. If you would like to join us, please sign 
up at the front desk no later than Friday, February 16th. (This event will be 
weather permitting.) 

Reminders: 

*Rent is due by the 8th 

of the month or there is 

a $50 late fee 

*24 hour notice for 

guests at mealtimes 

*24 hour notice for ALL 

transportation 

*Policy and Procedure 

Handbook is located at 

the front desk 

JUST TALK 

Valentine’s Day February 14th 
We will be having our Valentine’s Day lunch on February 14th. If you would 
like to have a guest for this meal, please RSVP them to the front desk no later 
than Monday, February 12th. Happy Valentine’s Day to all of our residents and 
their families! 

The Village at Morse 

Farm 

“Where neighbors 

become friends & 

friends become family” 
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